
Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhise Sliinte 
Health Service Executive 

EPA 
FAO Mr Joe Reilly 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
CO Wexford 
Ireland 

Date 8th March 2013 

Ref WO288-01 

Dear M r Rei1 ly 

- 
Environmental Health Officers Department 

Block E Westland Park 
New Nangor Road 

Clondal kin 
Dublin 12 

I refer to your letter dated 12th February 2013 to Mr Gavin McGuire Assistant 
National Director for the Environmental Health Service of the Health Service 
Executive. Pursuant to Article 15 of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations 2004 you notified the HSE of the receipt by the EPA of an 
application for a waste licence from Mr Badri Gharzeddine trading as Enviro 
Star Solutions Unit 21, Block 613 Greenouge Ind Estate, Rathcoole, CO Dublin. 

Having sought comments or submissions from other professional bodies 
within the HSE and having received no negative feedback; the HSE have no 
objection to this application. 

Subject to the business complying in full to the hours and methods of 
operation stated within the application the view of the HSE is that the facility 
is unlikely to cause any dust, noise or odour complaints. 

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. 

yours sincerely 

TomvPrendergast 
Pri nci pa I Envi ron menta I Hea It h Officer 

Contact Officer Catherine Gavin SEHO cathv.qavin@hse.ie tel 01 4609632 
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